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PRESBYTERY NEWS
Healthy New Year , reflection by
Executive Presbyter Wendy Tajima

Church leaders and clergy are invited to join
Rev. Ally Lee on Tuesday mornings at 10:00
am for prayer, check ins, and resource
sharing. We will meet on Zoom starting on
Tuesday, February 1.

Job Postings

The Presbytery is hiring a part-time
bookkeeper. See the job description
here. Send inquiries to
wendytajima@sangabpres.org.

Big Bear Christian Camps and
Conference Center
See job descriptions here.
Contact: Nery Vara, Director
nery@bblccc.com (909) 477-9289

Westminster Pres. Temple Cit y is
looking for an interim worship leader, with
possibility of a permanent position. Will lead
weekly blended worship from guitar or

PRESBYTERY CALENDAR

**Meeting Calendar for 2022 **

The next Presbytery meeting is set for
February 5, 2022  on Zoom. Please
register using the Winterfest
registration from here.

PLEASE REMEMBER

First Presbyterian Church, Altadena  in
your Prayers of the People this week.

Bryce Little and family as they grieve the
passing of Phyllis Little last week.

Dee Jarvis and family as they grieve the
passing of Andy Jarvis last week.

UPCOMING EVENTS

Can't Hide Behind Not Being
Controversial
What is a Faithful Response to
Homelessness? A Round Table Forum

Thursday, January 27 at 5:00 p.m.
Panelists include: Rev. Ann Hayman
(moderator); Rev. Megan Katerjian, Exec.
Dir. of Door of Hope; and a local LAPD
officer.
 
Join us as we begin considering what a
faithful response to homelessness might be.
You will hear different viewpoints on this
situation. Megan will speak about families
and how being at risk or actually unhoused
impacts the community, as well as the
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piano. Salary range is $150-$170/week.
Contact Pastor Vikki Randall at
westminsterpastor@gmail.com.

RESOURCES

2022 Presbytery Minimums

The 2022 mileage reimbursement
rate is 58.5 cents per mile.

Donate Online to Presbytery or to
Churches in the Presbytery

​Follow the Presbytery of San Gabriel
on Facebook  and join one of our groups to
hear more about what is happening in the
life of our Presbytery.

The Synod of Southern California and
Hawaii office is now virtual. Mail
should be addressed to:  
SYNOD OF SOUTHERN CALIFORNIA
AND HAWAII
8939 S. Sepulveda Bl. Ste 110
#250,  Westchester, CA 90045

The new phone number is 818-810-6137.
The office is using a VOIP system for
incoming calls, so your call will be directed
to a staff member's cell phone after an initial
greeting menu.

Looking for the latest stats on
Coronavirus?
· LA
County: http://publichealth.lacounty.g
ov/media/Coronavirus/
·  LA Times California
Tracker: https://www.latimes.com/pro
jects/california-coronavirus-cases-
tracking-outbreak/
(gives county-by-county data)
·  NPR United States Tracker:
 https://www.npr.org/sections/health
-shots/2020/03/16/816707182/map-
tracking-the-spread-of-the-
coronavirus-in-the-u-s#states
(gives state-by-state data)

nuclear and extended family. Ann has had a
30+ year call to minister to the marginalized
and work to provide housing to women in
the SFV. The LAPD hears concerns about
the unhoused from individuals, businesses,
and residential neighborhoods in the
Valley. 

How have unhoused people been viewed by
your churches?  What experiences have you
had living in Los Angeles County?  What
faithful responses have worked and which
ones have failed? 

This will not be the last presentation on this
topic. Come prepared with questions and
ideas for future themes that relate to
improving lives in our neighborhoods. 

To register send an email with your
name to carolewheeler@pacbell.net by
Wed., Jan. 26, 2022.
You will receive the Zoom meeting link from
Casey Maddren.

See the updated flyer with the
panelists listed for Winterfest 2022
here.

Register for both Winterfest 2022 and
the Presbytery meeting here.
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The Presbyterian Youth Triennium  is
less than a year away and planning for an
enriching, empowering, and fun time for
Presbyterian high-schoolers all across the
nation has already begun. Please share this
information sheet with your youth
leaders and pastors. Fast Facts for San
Gabriel Delegation.

Please note that registration opening has
been postponed until March 13  as the
organizers consider best practices for this
year's event. Rev. Brian Gaeta Symonds has
created some short videos about the
registration process. You can see them here:

Introduction

Details

Cost
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